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February 2, 1955

Miss Helen Voorhees 
Mount Holyoke College 
South Hadley, Massachusetts

Dear Miss Voorhees:

Last fall you were instrumental in putting me in touch 
with Mrs. Robert S. Goodwin, Cumberland Center, Maine, 
telephone 9*5556, with whom I talked. At that time she would 
not have been free until December but since then other things 
have happened so that I did not get further contact with her.
I want to thank you for your courtesy to me.

I am sending you under separate cover a book by my 
wife which it is hoped will be used to tell the story of America 
abroad. Some day we will stop and see you and she will auto­
graph it for you if you so wish. I have sometimes questioned 
whether, in the interest of higher education, a book like this 
should not be in the library at Mount Holyoke.

I am also enclosing a brochure describing the book which 
brochure states that it can be purchased from The Dorr Founda­
tion as well as bookstores. The Foundation took the financial 
responsibility for its issuance and is now interested in another 
edition.

Trusting 1 may see you some time, either here or at 
your place, and with much appreciation,

Sincerely,

John V, N. Dorr

Enclosure (brochure)
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